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The Armed Forces Admit to Having Three UFO Sightings 

Washington- The Navy confirmed the authenticity of three videos recorded by military aircraft in 

which unidentified flying objects, also called UFOs, can be seen. “The three videos (one from 

2004 y two from 2015) show invasions of our military training areas by unidentified flying 

objects” pointed out by U.S. Naval spokesman, Joseph Gradisher, in an announcement released 

to various news stations in the country. 

The unidentified flying objects, well known by the acronym UFO, are those aerial phenomena 

that can’t be identified by the observer y whose origin continues to be unknown after an 

investigation. The three videos in question were publicized by the To The Stars Academy 

(TTSA) and the New York Times newspaper in December 2017 and March 2018. The first 

recording, from 2004 y known by experts as “FLIR1”, show an oblong shaped object that 

accelerates out of the view of the sensors. In the video called “Gimbal”, a crew member can be 

heard saying “look at that thing” referring to an object that they said then appeared to go against 

the wind in 2015. Finally in the last recording known as “Go Fast” from the year 2015, one can 

observe a flying object that appears to be over the water  and you can hear members of the 

military asking “What the hell is that?” and “What is that, Man?” 

The website, The Black Vault, dedicated to declassifying government documents, was the first to 

uncover what the Navy thought of as phenomenal sightings were considered UFOs by the team 

of specialists. In his statement, Gradisher explained that the first video was already “widely 

shared” in 2007 when a member of the crew shared it on the internet. However, he said that “he 

doesn’t have information” about how the other two videos were released to the general public. 

“These videos are copies of official Naval images taken by Navy personnel that conduct training 

missions in military controlled airspace” 


